
MEETING NOTICE 
Tuesday, Jan. 9, 2018 

10 a.m., Muriel Bridge Room, St. James United Church, Simcoe. 
9:30 a.m., Book Exchange, Socializing and Coffee. 

Guest Speaker 
Lawyer Victoria M. Young, 

 Elder law services. 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

Review of our Dec. 12, 2017, Christmas lunch: 
President Murray Uren welcomed 25 members and their guests to our annual Christmas 

lunch at the Royal Canadian Legion in Waterford at noon and led the singing of O Canada.  
Dick Pearson said the grace and David Judd welcomed the ladies.  
Following lunch, members of the Port Dover Uke Heads band, including Dan and Dick 

Pearson, entertained us with Christmas carols.  
President Murray thanked the ukulele band and wished everyone a Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year.  
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Peter Shebib leads members 
of the Port Dover Uke Heads 
band, including Dan and Dick 
Pearson, in Christmas carols. 

The PROBUS Club of Simcoe & District
Meets second Tuesday of each month at St. James United Church 
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Look who was there!

Beatrice and Bruce BowyerJack Beamer

Clarence and Shirley HurtubiseJean and Bill Hoskins

Colleen Cross and David Judd Linda and Calvin McDougall

http://www.simcoeprobusclub.weebly.com
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Olive and Rick Middaugh Shirley and Dave Montross

Olga and Dick Pearson

Judy and Gerry Sheppard

Catherine and Dan Pearson

Julia and Gus Takacs

Helen and  
Murray Uren

http://www.simcoeprobusclub.weebly.com

